O'Day, Elizabeth

From: Beyond PT <beyondptmn@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 10:17 AM
To: O'Day, Elizabeth

Subject: Re: Decision Notice

Categories: CityView Planning Attachment

Liz

2

We have decided to sign a lease in a different city so are no longer pursuing this space. They did not offer us a
lease after over six months of working with them and the city processes are a lot of hoops to jump through
without any pay off for us in the end. So we are not pursuing a business within the city limits of Bloomington.

On Fri, Nov 13, 2020 at 11:23 AM O'Day, Elizabeth <eoday@bloomingtonmn.gov> wrote:

Hi Robyn —

I am hoping you can clarify something for me. I received the building key on the right side of the screen. I am
a bit confused because things look a little different than what you submitted on your floor plans. Will you be
removing or building any new walls? If so, please let me know.



